
 

  IMPORTANT ADMISSION NOTICE   
 
It has come to our attention that certain individuals are falsely claiming to be 
agents of Pillai College and are attempting to collect money for admissions.  
 
We DO NOT have any agents, intermediaries, or third-party representatives for 
the admission process. All admissions are conducted solely through the official 
college authorities.  
 
Students and parents are advised to: 

  Verify all admission details directly with the college administration. 

 Make payments only through official college channels.  

 Avoid dealing with unauthorized individuals or agents.  
 
Pillai College is not responsible for any transactions made with such fraudulent 
individuals. If you come across any such cases, please report them immediately 
to the college authorities.  
 
For official admission inquiries, please contact:  

 [8928558081]  
 
By Order,  
Pillai HOCL Educational Campus. 
 


